
Dear parent 

We understand your apprehensions that your children are going to miss a lot of 

days of formal schooling. This is just a gentle reminder that learning doesn't take 

place only from books. Let's use this time to teach them how to acquire other 

skills. We could teach them  

how to cook and bake 

how to lay the table  

how to fold the clothes 

 how to clean your cupboards 

 how to treat others with respect  

how to sew  a button 

 Indulge in some creative hobbies like dancing, painting 

Spend time with  grandparent s           

..... And many more things because not all learning is done in a classroom. 


